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YES YOU CAN!





Chicago North Action Team


Ralphael Longmire, Co-Chair, 312-808-5111, � HYPERLINK "mailto:Ralphael.Longmire@illinois.gov" ��Ralphael.Longmire@illinois.gov�


Susan Mellema, Co-chair, 847-745-3008, � HYPERLINK "mailto:Susan.Mellema@illinois.gov" ��Susan.Mellema@illinois.gov� 


Jennifer Caruso, Co-Chair, 773-338-7722 ext. 15, Jennifer@rogerspark.org





The Chicago North Action Team 


is striving to keep more African American children in safe homes… 





BUT WE NEED YOUR HELP!





Help make a difference in your community!





Did you know:





African American children in your community are more likely to be placed in foster care than children of any other race or ethnicity. 





African American children in your community remain in foster care longer than children of any other race or ethnicity.


  


Foster care is supposed to be a short-term solution for children who need protection. 











The Chicago North Action Team is made up of North & Northwest side community residents, community leaders, human service agency representatives, and other citizens interested in keeping African American children in safe homes. Won’t you join us every 3rd Thursday at 1 pm as we strive to make a difference in the lives of African American children and their families? 





To join and get more information, including exact meeting locations, dates, and times, please contact:








Sponsored by Illinois Department of Children and Family Services & Jane Addams College of Social Work – University of Illinois at Chicago











